
TERLive!  #askLBP  with
Superintendent Bryan Rodgers

Superintendent Bryan Rodgers is in charge of policing in the
south and east of the city.

He  is  based  at  Craigmillar  Police  Station  and  covers  the
Superintendent role for the South and East of the city. He is
an Edinburgh local and attended Portobello High School.

Superintendent Rodgers is one of our Edinburgh police officers
who is active on social media and you can follow him on
Twitter @bryanarodgers

And he is yet another one of those police officers who has a
degree which he studied at Edinburgh Napier, but nowadays he
is trying to learn Japanese. Join us here to find out more
about Bryan himself and also the new pilot programme called
Total Neighbourhood which he is enthusiastic about at 5.30
p.m. or join in on Twitter by using the hashtag #askLBP

Here is what Bryan had to say after the LiveBlog was over….
apart from Phew!

listen to ‘Superintendent Bryan Rodgers #askLBP’ on Audioboo
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